Q

1200 New Jersey Ave.. S E
gﬁg:f;;gﬁg; Washmglon, DC 20500
Pipeline and Hazardous
Materials Safety
Administration

CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

JUL 3 1 2007

Mr. Walter L. Ferguson

Senior Vice President & COO
-CenterPoint Energy Gas Transmission
525 Milam

Shreveport, Louisiana 71151

N Docket No. PHMSA-2006-25802
Dear Mr. on:

The enclosed Special Permit contains modifications to Special Permit Conditions 4, 7 and 10
and replaces the previous version dated July 18, 2007. We will post this modified version in
the subject docket.

If necessary, please contact Joy Kadnar, Director, Engineering and Emergency Support (202-
366-0568) if you have any questions regarding this special permit.

Sigcerely,

Jetirey D. Wiese
Associate Administrator
for Pipeline Safety

Enclosure (Special Permit)



